
No. ISL/ADMN/551/6/2016
High Commission of India

Islamabad
----

TENDER NOTICE

With  reference  to  our  Tender  Notice  No.
ISL/ADMN/551/06/2016dated 13/06/2016 for the work of “Supply
and  installation  of  CCTV  cameras,  Digital  Video  Recorders  etc.
including civil  work” at  the High Commission of  India‘s  Chancery
premises  at  G-5,  Diplomatic  Enclave  ,  Islamabad,  Pakistan”,  it  is
notified that the last date of receipt of bids has been extended to
11/07/2016 from 27/06/2016. Now the Bids will be opened on 12th

July, 2016 at 1700 hrs.

2.  All  other  terms  and  conditions  of  the  Tender  Notice  dated
13/06/2016 will remain unchanged.
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